
December 15, 2005

NEWS RELEASE - MEDICAL TERMINOLOGY COURSE OFFERED AT JOINT
TOWNSHIP HOSPITAL

Joint Township District Memorial Hospital is sponsoring a medical terminology course which

will provide a basic knowledge of the language of medicine and an understanding of how

complex terms are formed.  Such a course is often required for employment in the health field.

No prior health care experience is required and the course is open to the public.  The medical

terminology program begins on Friday, February 3, 2006, with classes being held on February 3,

10, 17, 24 and March 3, 10, 17, 24, 2006.  Classes will be held from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.

Individuals must register for the program before January 27, 2006 to ensure availability of class

materials.  Late registration may be accepted based on seat availability.

The cost of the medical terminology course is $50.  Classes will be held in conference room #1.

To register or for additional information, please contact Joint Township District Memorial

Hospital’s Education Coordinator, Barb Scheer, at 394-3335, ext. 1410.

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: Martin C. Dodrill
Joint Township District Memorial Hospital 
200 St. Clair Street
St. Marys, OH 45885
(419) 394-3335, ext. 3568


